
PE Adopt a class report
Foxes visit 16th February 2023

I was made very welcome on arrival to the class and to the school, the lesson took place in the hall.
Mr Campbell and Kieran led the lesson. The class were split into two teams, where they played a game they had created that was a mixture of basketball, and netball, Mr Campbell explained the rules and Kieran and Mr Campbell demonstrated to the students how this was to be played.  They all did some stretches and warming-up exercises, and had a chance to practice catching the ball.  They went over the instructions to ensure everyone knew the rules of the game and asked questions to ensure the students had a good understanding before starting the game.
I witnessed everyone playing and enjoying the game thoroughly, with some excellent teamwork.  
It was lovely to see them having fun
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